
     May Newsletter
   

Our School News…

● Our school store will be open on Thursday 
mornings. The “manager’s special” is a $1.00 
bookmark.

● Our school store will close for the year this month.  
The last day we will be open is May 26th.

     
 Important Dates…

● 5/2/2022 - 5/3/2022 - NYS MathTesting Grade 5
● 5/4/2022 - Band concert

■ Grade 4 -  6:30
■ Grade 5 -  7:15

● 5/6/2022 - Wear Orange/Purple for the Buffalo Bandits
● 5/13/2022 & 5/27/2022 Spirit Days - Frontier Gear
● 5/19/2022 - Key Bank Center GRADE 5
● 5/30/2022 - Memorial Day Holiday Observed

                                 Principal’s Notes
● Masks are optional in our school building.  We have an ample supply of paper masks should 

your child wish to wear a mask while he/she is in school.
● Kindergarten Registration is still open.  If you missed the Big Tree Kindergarten registration 

window in February, you may still register.  Please contact central office - 926-1734.
● Kindergarten building screening dates are 6/15/2022 and 6/21/2022.  Any questions should be 

directed to our main office at Big Tree.
● Parent Drop-off begins at 8:50.  Our school day begins at 9:10.  Children must be seated in the 

auditorium until our school day begins if they are not attending the breakfast program.  We 
do not have morning supervision as our faculty and staff participate in conferences and 
staff planning responsibilities.

● We are happy to support the Color Run Community Event!  Let’s celebrate our school and 
community!


